
Department of the Senate 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
AUSTRALIA 

 

RE: The Investigations into a possible cancer cluster on the Bellarine 
Peninsula, Victoria 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to advise that I was affected by the Mosquito spraying programme in the 1990’s 
I have been diagnosed with Crohns Disease.  
 
My Mother  & Father  lived in the Geelong area from 1992 till around 1996.  
 
I have always had issues from my teen years with my bowels, after many years of being 
misdiagnosed and going through tremendous amount of pain and suffering over 10 years, I 
was finally diagnosed by St Vincent’s Hospital in Melbourne 2016.  
 
No one in my family has this condition so it was never passed by genes.  
We have always been unsure how I was unfortunate to be handed this awful disease until 
this was brought to our attention and living in the area with so many others being diagnosed 
with similar diseases, it all makes sense. 
 
Being affected by Crohns disease has made a massive impact on my life and I feel though 
someone needs to take responsibility for these actions allowing the spraying to happen and 
continued to go on for years.  
 
The ones who have been affected by the City of Greater Geelong decision need to agree 
they made a mistake and really compensate the many families that have suffered from their 
error.   
 
I am more than happy to answer any further questions or enquiries needed to get this over 
the line and have the City of Greater Geelong agreed to poisoning many individuals. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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